
For information in Braille, large
print or audio call 03452 66 01 15, 
Textphone 03457 22 33 55 or to
see a copy of our Principles of 
Community Engagement about 

changes to the Post Office
network, visit our website 

postofficeviews.co.uk
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To view information
about the branch

SCAN HERE:

Your New 
Mobile Service 

has Opened
Stamfordham 

Mobile Service 
The new Mobile Service is operating from   

the previous branch location 
Stamfordham Village Hall car park at: 

Stamfordham Village HallNorth Side, 
Stamfordham, Newcastle upon Tyne, 

NE18 0LA
We recently asked your views on some key 
areas about our plans to restore a local Post 

Office service

We received 12 responses which welcomed 
the return of Post Office Services to the area. 

We are pleased to let you know that your 
new Mobile Service opened on 

Wednesday 9 October 2024.

We hope that you will enjoy using the new 
Post Office Service.




